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March 10, 2023 
 
 
Governor’s Office of Planning & Research 
State Clearinghouse 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
[Via email to ‘state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov’] 
 
RE: State Clearinghouse (SCH) No. 2023020710 
 
To whom it concerns,  
 
It has been brought to our attention that the Air Quality, Greenhouse Gas, and Health 
Risk Assessment Technical Study (Appendix A) that was submitted for the LBA 
Redlands Warehouse project (SCH No. 2023020710) was a previous draft version and 
must be updated.  
 
We need to remove the report dated May 2022 and replace that upload with the 
January 2023 version of the Air Quality, Greenhouse Gas, and Health Risk Assessment 
Technical Study report for public viewing.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the lead agency, the City of 
Redlands Planning Division, at (909) 798 – 7562 or email ‘bfoote@cityofredlands.org’. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Brian Foote, AICP 
City Planner/Planning Manager 
 

 

https://ceqanet.opr.ca.gov/2023020710

